
 

 

 

July 23, 2019 

Costa Rica Terminal Handling Charge Increase - REVISED 

King Ocean wishes to advise its valued customers the Costa Rican government has recently announced 
the implementation of a 13% Value Added Tax effective July 1, 2019. 

King Ocean is advising all customers that ship to and from Costa Rica of the following updated levels 
applicable on the previously established Costa Rica Terminal Handling Charge: 

     Current  Effective July 28, 2019 

Per Container Southbound  $405  $450 

Per Container Northbound  $350  $350 (No Change) 

 

 

 

Please contact your sales representative for further information. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

 

For more information please check our website: www.kingocean.com  

or call Customer Service at: (305) 591-7595 

 
 

http://www.kingocean.com/

